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Friday 27th May 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s and Stars of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

School 

News! 

 
 
 

 The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee – What s joyous day for our school family as we 

celebrated the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee!  The whole school celebrated with a 

giant tea party with lots of tasty treats.  Thank you to everyone who donated 

cakes, crisps and sweets.  Your generosity is truly appreciated. #MakingMemories 

 

 
 

 The Big Breaktime – On Friday 10th June, we will be holding a BIG BREAKTIME event 

to raise money for the NSPCC.  We will be challenging the children to see how many 

times they can run around our track.  This will be followed by a HUGE whole school 

playtime on the field.  Your child can come to school in sportswear/PE kit.  We are 

asking for a donation of £1 for the NSPCC. 

 

Class V.I.P. Star of the 

Week 

Super 

Scientist 

Lunchtime Stars Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery Maxine Mykola Ethan  This week 

my staff 

V.I.P is 

Mrs Tipper. 

Mrs Tipper 

never stops 

working 

and always 

has a smile 

on her 

face. 

  

Reception Edith Curtis  Jacob/Ashton 

Year 1 Caitlyn Brianna Julia Elvira/Richard 

Year 2 Leo D  Olivia Eric/Ellie/Victoria 

Year 3 Daria Abel  Hayden/Lacey/Kelsey 

Year 4 Stephen Shay  Shay/Poppy/Ellie-

Mae 

Year 5 Lilly Alison Joshua B John/Riley 

Year 6 Lucas Savannah Talisha Louanne/Hallie 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 
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School News 
 

DATE: Friday 27th May 
By Kyle (Head Boy) and Iya (Head Girl) 

Class Weekly News Update 
Nursery  Nursery has enjoyed learning all about the Queen and where she lives 

because of the Platinum Jubilee. They’ve also made crowns for the party on 

Friday. Both the afternoon and morning group are having the pleasure of 

some snack boxes. On a side note, they have also been looking at repeating 

patterns. 
Reception 

 

In Reception, aliens have stolen the Queen’s knickers - luckily, one of the 

children found them! Because of the jubilee they’ve thought of lots of 

questions to ask the Queen; they will be sent off to Buckingham Palace. 
Year One 

 

In Year One’s science topic they thought of a suitable material for an 

umbrella. For maths, they are looking at position and direction of shapes. 

Finally, in English, they completed their leaflet on Africa! 
Year Two 

 

Year two have blown the competition by not only making crowns but also 

portraying the Queen herself. Also they’ve been leaning shapes In math. 
Year Three 

 

Like year two, year three have also been learning about shapes but not only 

2D but 3D! After a while, they have finished their kindness topic in RE. Like all 

the other classes, they’ve made crowns. Who knows, they could be better 

than everyone else’s? 
Year Four 

 
After a month or two, they’ve finally finished their Rivers topic (which 

they’ve all enjoyed). In English, they’ve made their extravagant 

performance poem – we’re sure that the whole school will love it. 
Year Five 

 

Year Five have made an investigation on making glue, after their scientists 

Arthur Fry and Spencer Silver. Letting out their artistic manner for the Queen’s 

Jubilee, they’ve drawn their own version of the Queen, inspired by Roy 

Lichtenstein. Finally, for English, they’ve focused on dialogue, what it can tell 

about Alice. 
Year Six 

 

Year Six have done many activities in honour of the Queen’s Jubilee; from 

making jaw-dropping crowns (which took forever) to making their own 

stamps using their own heads! Unrelated to the jubilee, Year Six have looked 

at using natural resources for their masterpieces. This is similar to William Morris’ 

ideas, how he used nature in his artwork! 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

A note from our Head Boy and Head Girl… Our beloved Mrs Senior has gone to London 

to see the Queen. She has gone to deliver a birthday card from our very own St 

Joseph’s family! 

On another note, we have finished another term… hooray for that! Have fun 

celebrating the queen’s ACTUAL jubilee, and have fun with your street parties! 

 
 

 

 
 

 


